
Visit haveyoursay.cumberland.nsw.gov.au 
to view the proposed locations and get involved.

Submissions close Friday 8 May 2020.

Should you have any further enquiries regarding the proposed locations, please 
contact Council’s Recreation Planner, Linda Wright on (02) 8757 9384 or email   

linda.wright@cumberland.nsw.gov.au 
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Council is proposing the development of new 
Off-Leash Dog Areas for Granville Ward

You are invited to comment and provide feedback on the 4 proposed potential 
locations for Dog Off-Leash areas:

Kurung Reserve, Holroyd
Elizabeth Street Park, Guildford

Granville Park, Granville
Lawson Square, Merrylands


